
 

Creative Exploration’s Enrollment Open House  

March 2, 2023  

5:30-7:00 
 

This is an opportunity for families on our waitlist to come explore our classrooms and meet our educators.  

 

We will be accepting applications. We will notify the families that are accepted for the Fall program by March 31, 2023 via 

email. Unfortunately, space is limited and we will be unable to accommodate every child on our wait list. If you do not 

receive a letter of acceptance, we will happily keep your name on our waitlist in the case of a future opening.  


